Nedging with Naughton Village Hall Report

July 2023

Meetings

We have not had a meeting for a few months and panning to hold one in August.

Classes

All the classes (tai chi, Pilates and keep fit) are continuing. The dog training classes are no longer running at the hall. The numbers in the keep fit class has dropped drastically and the class will have to close unless it gets more members which will be a shame. Pilates has high numbers with a waiting list. Tai Chi is just about running with the numbers it has.

Bookings

The hall has had a few bookings for parties and family events.

Building Work

The play equipment was inspected recently and there are a few recommendations which we need to address.

All the trees have now been planted and we are trying to keep on top of the watering.

Events

The BBQ was held on the 2nd July. The weather was nice and everyone who attended said it was a good afternoon and enjoyed themselves. Chris, Tim and Gary cooked the BBQ and this was accompanied by various salads and side dishes with delicious deserts afterwards. Following the food, we simultaneously played rounders and Welly Wanging.

Our next event will be a "Quirky Quiz' with fish and chips on 9th September hosted by Gary.

Projects

We are still hoping to raise some money to build a boules court.

Sheila Goodman